September 21, 2020
Dear Sebago Property Owner:
Over the next year, John E. O'Donnell & Associates will be conducting a revaluation program for the Town

of Sebago. The program includes visiting individual properties for exterior inspections, measuring buildings,
and taking photographs.
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The last Sebago revaluation was conducted in 2004.
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Each employee will have an identification letter on Town letterhead.

The table below lists each employee, their vehicle registration, and a description of their vehicle.

Name Vehicle Registration | Vehicle Description

Mike O’Donnell ME 9398 TK Dark Gray 2004 Volvo Wagon
Paul Binette ME 3817 TR Black 2007 Ford Focus

Denis Berube ME 4149 ST Blue 2006 Toyota Avalon

Dana Berube ME 989 VA Gray 2009 Ford Fusion

Matthew Berube ME 6629 WL Black 2014 Honda Accord

Noel Madore ME 8268 WL Dark Blue 2014 VW Jetta Wagon
John O’Donnell ME 3C-9114 Silver 2019 Ford F-250

Feel free to call the Sebago Town Office at 207-787-2457 if you have any questions or concerns. You may
also call O'Donnell & Associates at 207-926-4044. The Cumberland County Sheriffs Department and

Maine State Police are aware of the Company's presence in Sebago.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Town Clerk/Tax Collector

Town of Sebago




